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Vivian Blaine
Appeared May 12

Vivian Blaine, the Broadway
and film star who created therole
ofMiss Adelaide in the Broadway
production of “Guys and Dolls”
appeared in The Erie
Critics Award its author’s firstseason performance of “The
Glass Menagerie” by TennesseeWilliams. Miss Blaine just
completed starring on Broadway
in_ “Company” and previous to
.this was the leading lady in thenational tours of “Zor'ba and
“Light Upthe Sky.

“The Glass Menagerie” ran in
New York for 563 performances
and received the New York
Critics Award, its author’s first
in a continuing parade of honors
and prizes that he was to win.

Erieites had one chance,
Friday May 12th to see Miss
Blaine as “The Glass Menagerie”
is on its way to Michigan and a
country-wide tour.

Miss Blaine played a blowsy,
impoverished mother living on
the memories of a flower-scented
Southern past.

Daryn Kent was seen as
Amanda’s daughter, Laura, the
lame andretiring girl who cannot
bear to mix with people, but
whose heart cries out for af-
fection and understanding like
that she lavishedon her collection
ofglass animals.

Robert Tananis seen as Tom,
the restless son who Amanda
fears will like his father, throw up
his breadwinning warehouse job
and “fall in love with long
distance”.

Completing the quartet of the
drama’s characters, Tom
Koutsonkos will portray the part
of the Gentleman caller, the man
who comes to dinner and tries to
get Laura over her inferiority
complex, but disappoints

Smoking
A significant minority of 4

faculty have expressed interest in
a KICK THE HABIT group for
smokers, to be held at noon, on
campus, during the week of May
22.

The group is open for par-
ticipation by the student body, but
will be limited to 12 members. It
will start May 22 and wall last
through to May 26. The group will
last from 12,noon, until 1:00p.m.

The cost to be a member of this
group is $2.50, however, there is a
return of 50 cents each time the
member attends. There is a
definite program to follow the
initial group sessions. The failure
rate is 10-20 per cent.

If you want to participate,
please notify Barb Kuligowski,
even if you do not, please spread
the word.
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Amanda by already being
engagedto be married.

Students Will
Pre-Register
By May 19

Many graduate students who
will be attending either the
Behrend or University Park
Campus during the Fall Term
1972 will pre-register with their

adviser between Monday, May 15
and Friday, May 19, 1972.
Students should set up ap-
pointments with their advisers
for thatweek as soon aspossible.

Pre-RegistrationFor
UniversityPark

1. Student should bring to this
meeting:

2. Student
1. Student should set up ap-

pointmentwith his adviser.
2. Student should bring to this

meeting:
a.) Official University Park

pre-registration form received
from Mr. Goetz’s office

b. ) A number 2 pencil
c. At least some idea of the

courses required for his major
which he would like to schedule
for Fall.

3. Student and adviser will go
over the Fall 1972 Class
Timetable for University Park.
(These will be received at
Behrend and distributed to
faculty and the Library sometime
after May 1.)

4. Student will mark the form
in Number 2 Pencil following the
instructionsonthe form.

5.) Adviser should approve and
sign theform.

6.) Completed and signed pre-
registration form should be-
retumed to Mr. Goetz before May
19 at 3 p.m.

Pre-Registration for
Behrend Campus

1.) Student should set up ap-
pointment with his adviser.

2. Student and adviser will
check the list of classes to be
offered at Behrend during the
Fall Term 1972.

3. ) Student will indicate on the
usual, white pre-registration
work sheet those courses which
he wishes to schedule during Fall
Term 1972. Class meeting times,
sections and instructors will be
assigned later. For the present,
the student indicates COURSES
ONLY on the pre-registration
work sheet.

student’s full name, student
number, term, major’s and ad-
viser’s signature should be
returned by the adviser to Mr.
Goetz before 3 p.m. on Friday,
May 19, 1972. Failure to return
this form will give an inaccurate
count of students in particular
classes and may cause an
inadequate room or number of
sections to be assigned for that
course.

6.) Student should make his
own copy of final schedule for
reference. Once the schedule is
submitted, itwill be impossible to
tell the student which courses he
scheduled.

The Office ofAcademic Affairs
thanks students and faculty for
their continued cooperation and
understanding in Registration
matters.

4.) Advisers will approve the
form and SIGN IT IN THE
SPACE PROVIDED.

5.) Completed form with
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Committee Formed to Save
The Presque Isle Peninsula

The Erie branch of the First
National Bank of Pennsylvania is
sponsoring a citizen’s action
committee to save Presque Isle.
This committee was formed in
January 1972, after extensive
investigation of the erosion taking
placeon the beaches. Members of
the committee include: Larry
Grean, G.E.; John Bowman, Sr.
Vice President, FNB; Jack
McNab, Boston Store; Bob
Sutherland, WJET; Pete
Coticchia, WJET; A 1 Benidict,
WSEE; Jim Zurn, Zum Corp.;
and Joe Meagher of the Erie
Times.

Presque Isle Peninsula
probably was formed ap-
proximately 1,000 years ago and
it is moving northeasterly along
the shore at an estimated rate of
one-half mile each 100 years.
Beach erosion at Presque Isle
Peninsula has been a recurring
problem for more than 100 years.

The first beach erosion study by
the U.S. Corps of Engineers was
conducted in 1819. From 1833 to
1852there was a channel through
the peninsula and, during this
period, bulkheads were con-
structed to maintain a 400 foot
wide channel for navigation
purposes.

In October of 1917, the penin-
sula was breached and until 1923
this breach was wide enough and
deep enough to accommodate
small boat navigation between
the lake and the bay. In 1924, the
Commonwealth had spent ap-
proximately $3,500,000. on
maintenance of the peninsula.

In August of 1960, the Federal
Government and the Com-
monwealth provided for Federal
participation in beach nourish-
ment for a period of 10 years.
From 1968 to 1969, a total of 102,
700 tons of sand were placed at a
total contract amount of $348,008.

2-4 Year Transfers
All requests for change of

major from associate degree
programs to baccalaureate
program in the College of Human
Development should be referred
to Dr. Earl Elliott. Requests
should be written and include
complete academic record of the
student.

Applicants should be:
(1) graduates of appropriate

associate degree programs in
the University. Students
should complete the associate
degree before seeking ad-
mission to baccalaureate
program.

(2) interested in human services
as evidenced by field
experiences or selected

volunteer experience.
(3) academically strong in

courses related to their
College Program as
measured by:
a. admissable to bac-

calaureate program
based on SAT scores and
high school grades as a
freshman to bac-
calaureate program

b. earned A and B grades in
courses related to the
proposed major

c. cumulative gpa of 2.50 or
higher

d. minimum of 18 credits in
baccalaureate course
with at least a 2.00
average

Senator HughScott sponsored a
bill on March 1, 1972,which urged
the Corps of Engineers to press
for restoration, he urged for
projected funds in 1974,
estimating the cost of $lO million.
- after many months of decision
making, the bill (with numerous
additions and cuts) was
unanimously approved.

The U.S Army Corps of
Engineers and the Pennsylvania
Department of Environmental
Resources will co-sponsor a
public meeting to discuss beach
erosion control at Presque Isle
State Park at 7:30 p.m., Friday,
June 2, 1972, in Gannon College’s
Zurn Amphitheatre, 143 W. 7th
street, between Peach and
Sassafras Streets, Erie

Mr. Dan Ruth, community
relations for the bank, stated that
The Presque Isle project is a very
serious problem.

He hopes that through the
bank’s extensive publicity
program, concerned citizens and
college students will attend this
important meeting June 2.

Pearson
Visits

Space in programs in the
College is limited. A cursory
examination of records reveals
these criteria successfully
identify students likely to
graduatewithin the 13 term* limit
for completion of the bac-
calaureate degree. The College
seeks students who are interested
in working with people,
motivated to successfully
complete their programs and are
knowledgeable about the world of
work.

Behrend
Dr. Betty Pearson, Assistant

Professor of Nursing, will be
visiting the Behrend Campus to
speak to nursing students on
Tuesday, May 23. She will answer
questions at this time.

Dr. Pearson will be in the
Memorial Room (Main Building)
at 2 p.m. Tuesday, afternoon,
May 23.

Allegheny college campus center presents
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In Spring of 1971, progressive
erosion at Beach No. 6 en-
dangered the blockade and the
hard surface parking lot. Total
construction cost for the nylon
mats and sand used for a barrier
amounted to $534,127. Because of
the unusually severe storms that
destroyed the beaches from
December 1971 to January 1972,
$40,000 has been allotted by the
Bureau of State Parks for
emergency repairs which have
now Been undertaken.
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